
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Cutting For Approval 

(Please fax to 707-935-0190 or email to orders@rodolph.com) 
 
 
 

RODOLPH recommends that a Cutting for Approval be a standard protocol for the 

fabric noted below.  This requirement takes place when current production lies 

outside of industry standards for color or texture and/or due to the longevity of this 

fabric, you may have a sample that does not reflect our current production 

standards.  Please refer to CFA Purchasing Recommendations and Special/Custom 

order fabrics under the Terms and Conditions.   

 

If you wish to forgo this precaution, you must release RODOLPH of any 

liability by signing the following waiver. 

 

I hereby waive the recommended cutting for approval (CFA) with the 

understanding that there may be a variation in the production fabric from 

any samples I have seen or received. 

 

Fabric: ______________________________________________________ 

Company: ___________________________________________________ 

Authorized Individual: __________________________________________ 

Signature: ___________________________________________________ 

Date: _______________________ ORDER #:_____________________ 
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